
                                                                                   






Games
Giveaways
FREE BBQ       

LIVE Equipment Demonstrations 
Placemaking Sign Displays
Current Engineering Projects
Recycling Information
Fleet Exhibits
Environmental Information

Public Works 
Open House 2023

Wednesday, May 24
Noon to 3 p.m.

Twin Pines Park
Belmont, CA 

D i d  Y o u  k n o w ?  
Belmont City Council
recently received a staff 
 update on the
development projects we're
working on. Catch up on
the latest at:www.belmont.gov/activedevelopment

Twin Pines Senior Center
Open Monday - Friday

For More Information
650-595-7444    |   www.belmont.gov/adults

Lunch Program
Movement & Fitness
Educational Seminars
Card & Table Games
Arts & Crafts
Language Groups
Movies
Day Trips
Monthly Social Events

All are Welcome!

Many Programs are Free!  No Membership Required.

For more info: 650-595-7425



How to
Reach Us

One Twin Pines Lane
Belmont, CA 94002

Belmont City Hall

City Clerk Jozi Plut

City Manager
Afshin Oskoui
City_manager@belmont.gov 

CClerk@belmont.gov

Police

Parks & Recreation

Public Works

Community Development

650-595-7400

Parksrec@belmont.gov
650-595-7441

650-595-7425
Pworks@belmont.gov

650-595-7417

Human Resources
We're Hiring!

www.Belmont.gov/Jobs

650-595-7414

Cdev@belmont.gov

Police@belmont.gov

650-595-7408

@CityofBelmontCA

@mybelmont

@cityofbelmontca

@City of Belmont

@City of Belmont CA

City News 

Stay

Informed 

Keep up on the latest Belmont news

on social media. Follow us at:  

Did you know we publish weekly

news right to your email inbox? 


Subscribe at:

www.belmont.gov/News 

Prefer your news in print form? Visit the

Belmont Library and ask for the most

recent Belmont Weekly ENews. It's Free! 
 

In the first four months of 2023,
Belmont city staff and its
emergency partners responded
to over 750 calls for service. One
day alone, 25 trees fell and our
Police, Parks & Recreation, Public
Works and partner teams acted
quickly to remove safety hazards
in our community, just like they
always do when called to action.

Although these storms caught
many by surprise, they are
predicted by scientists to happen
more frequently as weather
patterns continue to change. 


As we have learned early this
year, we must be prepared for
future storms to reduce flooding
and maintain our storm drain
infrastructure.

During the storms, we created and promoted a webpage
resource for our residents so they can make storm preparation
and response a priority. 

www.belmont.gov/storms

We are all in this together,
especially when our city,
emergency, and partner agency
staff are stretched thin. 


Our city team proved its mettle in
the worst of scenarios and we
hope the online resource remains
a trusted source for residents to
make their own preparations and
storm response plans. 


